## HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

## Parent/Teacher Association (PTA)

Daiglen Drive, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 5RP Tel: 01708 853000







Thursday, 6th June 2024

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers

## Year 6 Leavers' Year Book / Souvenir

On behalf of the Holy Cross Catholic Primary School PTA committee, I would like to thank you for the wonderful support you have offered the School and PTA over the years.

As our Year 6 children are coming to the end of their academic journey at Holy Cross, we would like to send them off with a befitting year book and a personalised hoodie to acknowledge and celebrate their time spent here.

If this year book and hoodie is something you would like to purchase for your child, we will require payment of £32.00 by no later than Friday, 28<sup>th</sup> June. This payment will cover the cost of the year book, a hoodie and a contribution towards a Bible for your child. Unfortunately, if this payment is not received your child will not receive a hoodie or year book. They will still, however, receive a Bible.

The Year 6 class have voted for **Royal Blue** hoodies which are available in the following sizes:

- Youth L 32"/34" (9-11yrs)
- Youth XL 34"/36" (12/13yrs)
- Adult small 38"
- Adult medium 40"

Please send any pictures you would like included in the year book to:

holycrossprimarypta@gmail.com

Pictures for the Year Book should include:

- Recent individual portrait picture in school uniform
- Baby pictures
- Sports day pictures
- Class assembly or liturgy pictures
- Pictures taken with teachers, school disco, school trips, etc
- Group pictures with classmates from birthday parties
- Pictures of your child receiving an award or certificate in school or at a school related event

Please note, however, that we are unable to guarantee that all pictures submitted will be printed.

















You can contact any of the Year 6 Leaver's Committee members to place your order and for details on how to make payment. Cash payments can also be left at the School Office but please note they will be unable to give change or take card payments.

Rachael: 07947 244420Hannah: 07951 063935

Please use the link below to join the dedicated Whatsapp group for regular updates and progress.

https://chat.whatsapp.com/D2440IgyRjuFtZ2QcwoDTK

Thank you for your support.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs R Buabeng and Ms H Amoo on behalf of the Year 6 Leavers' Committee















